
 
 

Alexandra Park News 
Friday 14th February 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

A fantastic week in school to end another busy half term. It has been lovely to pop into classes and see 
all the amazing things the children have have been learning. They are always very proud to show their 
work, which demonstrates how hard they have worked and their desire to do well.  

School reopens on Monday 24th February… Have a great half-term! 

 

Forest School 

We are very proud of the first group of children to 

have taken part in our Forest School project. 

They proudly received their certificates in 

assembly this morning and Miss Oakley said how 

proud she was of their achievements. Well done! 

  
  Stars of the Week 
It was great as always to have drinks and biscuits with 

this week’s ‘stars’. We talked about the subjects they 

enjoy in class and why, and they also talked confidently 

about what helps them with their writing. Well done 

everyone!   

 

EYFS 

This week, Nursery have loved celebrating 

Valentine’s Day. We have explored a variety of 

textures in a Valentine’s themed sensory tray, 

made sparkly love potions in the water and used 

cardboard tubes to print red and pink hearts. We 

have also shared who is special to us and why. 
 

 

KS1 
This week, we have had some very exciting visitors in Year 1! 

We saw lots of different animals and consolidated our learning 

about the features that they have and the animal  groups that 

they belong in.  

 



KS2 
On Tuesday, Year 3 put on an amazing Bangdrum performance.We have been learning to play the African drums 

and learning some traditional call and response songs. We were very proud to invite our parents and carers to 

show off what we had learnt. We even got some parents and teachers to perform, too!

 

World Book Week - Starting Monday 3rd March 2025 
When we come back after half term, we are looking forward to celebrating 

reading across the school. World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March, 

where we will be asking the children to come dressed as a word, for our 

vocabulary themed day. 

As well as this, there will be a variety of other fun-filled activities throughout 

the week. We have arranged for some authors to visit our school, lead  

some exciting assemblies and inspire the children in workshops. 

There will be an opportunity for children to purchase a copy (or copies) of 

the author’s books. 

Don’t worry, we will send you more specific details about the authors and 

their texts during the first week back after half term. Thank you for the support. 

Community events  

Please find below details of some February half-term camps run by UK Sport Coaching. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Stockport Powerleague Kids Camp 

We thrive to give boys and girls between 5-14 years old a day or week (specific to what you need) fun 

filled activities. This can be for 1 day or for the full week. We currently have a camp deal exclusive to new 

customers. Book for 4 days but only pay the price for 3! (4 booked days have to be within the same week 

to get a free day) 

  

Numbers on our camps are limited to a first come first served basis. 

The dates for February Half term are: 

Monday 17th February until Friday 21st February. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


